Emmitsburg’s loss is Hancock’s
gain

The people of the Grotto of Lourdes and the town of Emmitsburg will surely miss
Father John Lombardi, who has been our chaplain. He is a young and vibrant servant
of the Lord, kind and gentle to all whom he encountered, especially the young. To
the towns of Hancock and Little Orleans, where he will be the administrator of St.
Peter and St. Patrick, respectively, please welcome Father Jack with open arms.
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